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JACKSON – Dr. Charles S. O’Mara has been named associate vice chancellor for clinical affairs at the 
University of Mississippi Medical Center.   
 
In his new role, O’Mara will report to Dr. James E. Keeton, vice chancellor for health affairs and dean of 
the School of Medicine. He will work closely with other senior leaders of UMMC’s health system, focusing 
on strategic planning, clinical quality initiatives, relationships with community hospitals and physicians. 
 
A native of Jackson, O’Mara graduated from the University of Mississippi. He earned his medical degree at 
Tulane University and completed his surgical residency at Johns Hopkins Hospital, where he was chief 
resident. He completed his vascular surgery fellowship at Northwestern University in Chicago, returned to 
serve on the surgical faculty at Hopkins, and then came back home to Mississippi. He currently lives in 
Ridgeland.   
 
He joined the Medical Center last August as a special advisor to Keeton after a long career as a vascular 
surgeon in the private medical community in Jackson. He continues a limited practice in vascular surgery 
at UMMC. 
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Please forward this message to colleagues who might be interested. If you wish to be removed from this 
list or know of a colleague to add, send an e-mail message to: jmazurak@umc.edu. 

The University of Mississippi Medical Center, located in Jackson, is the state’s only academic medical 
center. UMMC encompasses five health science schools, including medicine, nursing, health related 
professions, dentistry and graduate studies, as well as the site where University of Mississippi pharmacy 
students do their clinical training. The Medical Center’s health-care enterprise includes six hospitals and 
University Physicians, the faculty group practice. The Medical Center’s threefold mission is to educate 
tomorrow’s health-care professionals, conduct innovative research to improve human health, and to 
provide the highest quality care available to the state’s population. A major goal of the Medical Center is 
the improvement of the health of Mississippians and the elimination of health disparities. For more 
information, contact the Division of Public Affairs at (601) 984-1100 or umc.edu/publicaffairs 


